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Mr. Petr Krol, CRC Chair welcomed the new elected members. The CRC is very 

important and the aim is to keep weightlifting in the Olympic Programme. The 

former CRC established many goals and this Committee shall follow their work. 

Mr. Krol said that the Committee’s main aim is to establish the coaching 

licence, which many people tried before. There is concept from EWF and Mr. 

Colin Buckley, and it has to be joint with IWF. The idea would be to join the 2 

programs, to include the suggestion of former IWF CRC and to be under IWF 

flag. 

The Committee discussed to organize a Coaching Seminar in Bogotá during the 

2022 IWF World Championships. Topics and dates have been considered and 

final decision to be made later. 

Transgender policy is an important issue, CRC shall work together with Medical 

Committee which has already some research and documents and also with 

Athletes’ Commission. 

It was recommended to deal with children weightlifting in order to include 

more children in the sport, to persuade parents it is a safe sport. 


